
From: "Levitt, Karen" <karen.levitt@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 9/5/2022 1:36:27 PM

Subject: Half-Masting Notification: Marking the tragic deaths in Saskatchewan

 

Half-Masting Notification: Marking the tragic deaths in Saskatchewan – Monday, September 5 to sunset on 

Tuesday, September 6

Please be advised that the Canadian flag at Vancouver City Hall will be lowered to half-mast until sunset on Tuesday, 

September 6 to mark the tragic deaths in Saskatchewan. The Canadian flag is also at half mast on the Peace Tower in 

Ottawa and the Parliament Buildings in Victoria.

This notification is for information only. No other City or Park Board buildings are required to follow suit. This half 

masting is for Vancouver City Hall only.

Sincerely,

Lesley

 

Lesley Matthews | Chief, External Relations and Protocol

Office of the City Clerk | City of Vancouver

lesley.matthews@vancouver.ca

604-829-2039

(she/her)

 

I am grateful to live and work on the traditional, ancestral, and unceded territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam),

Sḵwx\u817 _wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) nations.

 

 




